
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/17/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06494-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 3:31 PM 
To: 'Daniel Coogan' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #2025001 1 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2025001 1, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 3:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

FPL had accepted years ago that, as a monopoly, they would receive a specific return on their 
costs. 

They continue to return again, and again, to request greater profits. 

These are inflationary costs that not only affect Florida consumers directly, but also through 
everything that Florida companies produce. 

Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

i 



Daniel Coogan 
10211 SW 132 Ave 
Miami FL, 33186-2349 
lamaquina33186@gmail.com 
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